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Announcement of 

AGA/SFO STArt Course Coopera2on 
 

priority registra,on 
 

 
A+ending the AGA STArt (SimulatorTrainingArthroskopie) course is a unique opportunity to 
gain arthroscopic knowledge and interact with local experts in the field.   
The aim of the STArt Training is for parAcipants to be able to move independently and safely 
with the arthroscope and instruments in the anatomical compartments of the knee and 
shoulder and to perform small, simulated procedures independently. During the intensive 2-
day training, qualified instructors teach the theoreAcal basics and provide intensive coaching 
in the specific manual skills required for a professional arthroscopy.  
Through the AGA/SFO STArt Course Cooperation, we are able to offer two female surgeons 
the opportunity to receive priority registration for these highly sought after and accredited 
educational events.  
 

The coopera,on offers priority registra,on for the  
STArt course from 09.-10.09.2025 in Hamburg. 

 
Criterion for applica,on: Member of AGA and SFO 

 
Please send a le+er of applicaAon with objecAves and expectaAons as well as your 

curriculum vitae with passport photograph by e-mail to 
mail@swissfemaleorthopaedics.ch 

 
Deadline for applica,ons 1.4.2025 

 
Priority is given to candidates who have not yet benefited from another sponsored fellowship. 
 
 
Candidates are selected by a commi1ee of the SFO through a peer review process. By applying, Fellows 
agree to write a report for publica?on in the journal Arthroskopie & Gelenkchirurgie, which will also be 
published on the SFO website. Fellows must take out interna?onal health insurance at their own 
expense. No further liability claims can be made against the AGA and the SFO. 
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